
 

 

		
		
		
		
		
		
		
		

Focus	Group	Data	Review	and	Partial	Analysis	
Revised	

		
		

		
		

		
		
	
	
	
Friday,	May	5th,	2017		
Prepared	for	Dr.	Baldwin	and	the	Ridgefield	Public	Schools	Board	of	
Education	
Presented	by	Dr.	Alison	Villanueva,	K-12	Humanities	Supervisor	
Notes:	NVIVO	software	was	used	for	this	qualitative	analysis	
Initial	Review	was	submitted	on	Monday,	April	27th,	2017	
		
		
		
		


